
Notes from Writing Center session 

October 10 

 

• There’s too much to read on each page. Streamline. We looked at another Web site with similar 

navigation but more manageable content. We came up with a way to break up the text. 

• The tea photos are cool, but they don’t really make sense, especially since one has a tea bag in 

it and my site is about brewing loose leaf teas. Maybe replace with images of loose leaf tea. 

• The tutor also asked why I chose the font for “LOOSE LEAF TEA,” and I just thought it 

looked cool. We looked at some other tea sites, and they all used a more elegant type of font that 

might be easier to read and more appealing to people interested in tea. Choose new font. 

• The site will need more of an introduction—the tutor said I just jumped right into it here. There 

are also chunks of info that don’t really fit or flow well. I marked those and need to revise them. 

NOTE TO SELF!!! Do this before reworking the text on different pages! 

• The tutor also asked why I took up so much room on the left side with my name and class info. 

He suggested that because my audience is potential tea fans generally, I might want to cut the 

class-specific info, because it really makes this look like a student project, which some people 

might not take seriously. 


